
From: Shwedo, Kevin A <Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Beatty, DanDan.Beatty@scdr.sc.gov
CC: Sanderson, JeffreyJeffrey.Sanderson@scdr.sc.gov

Date: 1/29/2016 3:50:03 PM
Subject: RE: Constituent Concern from Dillon County

Too easy - assuming he qualifies for assistance, we can make something happen almost immediately, That said, 
worst case, we have thousands of people that are going to need a lot of refurbishment work and the CBDG money 
will not even be available for another year! (my next personal update to the Governor). Priorities are still to provide 
assistance in order of the most vulnerable. Will get him any support we can - more importantly, we will be provide 
a sympathetic ear and some expectations for the future. Thanks
Kevin

Dan - please have someone contact Mr. Huggins and see what is in the realm of the possible. Would like an update 
for Katherine, Senator Williams and me sometime early next week. Thanks!
Kevin

Kevin A. Shwedo
South Carolina Disaster Recovery Coordinator
10311 Wilson Boulevard
Blythewood, South Carolina 29016

(O) 803-896-4039
(C) 803-609-4218

"It's a GREAT day in South Carolina!"

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:59 PM
To: Shwedo, Kevin A
Subject: FW: Constituent Concern from Dillon County

Are you able to reach out to Senator Williams constituent?
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Debbie Barthe [mailto:DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:13 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Constituent Concern from Dillon County

Afternoon Katherine, Thank you for your help with the Aiken Leadership group, I have heard from Nicole and they 
are all set. Senator Williams had a call from a Mr.. Huggins from Lakeview, SC this week, His address is 300 
Carolwood Road, House 623, Lakeview. His mailing address PO Box 1099 Lakeview, SC 29563. He said they are in 
desperate need for help because of flooding to the home. He said the Governor really needs to work to get some 
help to this area. I think the problem may be that Dillon County was not included in the disaster area. His number is 
843-759-2195. I told him I would pass along his concerns to the Governor's office.
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Debbie Barthe
For Senator Kent Williams
Gressette Building 608
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-212-6000
Fax: 803-212-6011
E-Mail: debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov

mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov

